
 

 

2021 Texas Undergraduate Research Day at the Capital       
 
Congratulations to Corinne Berg, Dr. Susan Calloway, and Cara S. Young. Corinne was invited to 
showcase her poster during this virtual event, held on February 23-24, 2021. The purpose of this event is 
to showcase the experiences of undergraduate students engaged in research for Texas legislators and 
the public through high-quality poster presentations. The program highlighted how research conducted by 
undergraduate students positively impacts Texas -- and Texans -- with the theme: Transforming Texas 
Through Undergraduate Research.  
 

 


